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COVY a0a 4.0 L.n
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

sures.
24th June, 1921.

hear 8ir,

With reference to your letter of the 17th instant,
forwarding for reference the plans of the S.S."HAZELPARK® and
HEATHPARK", together with a letter from ¥r.Martell and Mr.

Bdgar detailing the alterations at present being carried out,
I now return herewith four of the plans in qwe stion. The
oiler plan is being returned under separate cover.

At the same time I have to add that the remarks of
Ir .Martell and Mr.Edgar have been carefully noted, and I

have to thank them for their attention in the matter. It may

g of

¢ observed that the Representative of prospective buyer
a duplicate vessel was informed in this Office that the

stiffening in the double bottom under the heels of the

widely spaced pillars would, in the event of the vessel

being submitted for classification, require to be %o the
satisfaction of the Society's Surveyors.
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

~ The Secretary,

GLASGOW.




